
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 4, 2024 

Re: Vibrant Spaces Grant 

 
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express our support for the proposed project to revitalize the parking lot on 
Caledonia Street. As a long-established business located at 1201 Caledonia Street, we have 
observed the need for improved infrastructure and community spaces that can enhance both 
the business environment and the quality of life for our residents. 

Several business owners on Caledonia Street have collaboratively developed a redesign plan 
for this parking lot. The plan includes ensuring that the parking lot is properly repaired, 
efficiently drained, and provides a safe and attractive area for all visitors. In addition, it will 
maintain essential parking spots while also creating a much-needed green space for various 
activities such as markets and community gatherings. This green space will foster a stronger 
sense of community and serve as a versatile venue for local events. 

We are committed to contributing up to $5000 towards this project if needed, believing it to 
be a valuable investment in our community’s future. 
In conclusion, we support the project to transform the parking lot into a space that not only 
meets the practical needs of businesses on Caledonia Street, but also enriches our 
community. We look forward to the positive impact this project will have on Caledonia Street 
and beyond. 

 

In this together,  

Aimee Obregon 
VP of Safety, Security, & Technology 

Planned Parenthood of Wisconsin 

Aimee.Obregon@ppwi.org 
 


